
Severe Weather Protocol 
 
In the event of severe weather /snow etc., we will endeavour to keep the Academy open and 
operating as normal. However, in the event that it may be necessary to close the site this decision 
will be made by the Head of School and this will be evaluated against the conditions below: 

1. Conditions on site are dangerous 
2. Insufficient staff to secure the site and maintain academy safety 
3. Conditions are considered or anticipated to later become too hazardous to travel. 

 
Parents and students will be informed of this decision via: 
 
Academy Web Site           www.qka.education 
QKA Facebook   https://www.facebook.com/QueenKatharineAcademy  
QKA Twitter   @qkapeterborough 
Email 
Local Radio                        Heart FM,            

BBC Radio Cambridgeshire     

 Local Authority web site               www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-

education/school-closures 
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